Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.52: David Baral

"David Baral” <davidi@rcbaral.com>

05/10/2006 09:43PM

Subject
RE: Edison Transmission line

Forest Service

T am so upset that T cannot think straight. As a member of the Agua Dulce community T am appalled that our own

forest service would push to use Alternative 5 for the proposed Edison transmission line from Antelope Valley to

Santa Clarita. There is no justification for putting at risk an entire community when virtually barren public forest | C.52-1
land 1s available. Please do not take this personal as I appreciate the great job the forest service does. We are a

community of affluent and educated people. T will not stop until Route 5 is eliminated from consideration.

David L. Baral

R.C. Baral & Company
Business Management
818 905-0151 phone
818 789-2194 fax
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Response to Comment Set C. 52: David Baral

C.52-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5. Please see General Response GR-4
regarding the identification of a non-NFS lands alternative.
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